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As week six marked the final week of our 2023 Summer Rec Camp season,
campers got to celebrate the last few days with obstacles courses, Club
Rec, and more!

Monday: Obstacle Course

During each period, groups got to test their strength, speed, and endurance
as they raced over rock walls, crawled under nets, and zipped through a
variety of other challenges. Our groups got creative by creating relay races
for themselves and their counselors. They all definitely got a kick seeing
their counselors battle it out. And best thing we saw throughout the day
was, teamwork! Our campers exemplified this, as everyone made sure to
cheer each other on, encourage their peers, and have fun through it all.
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Wednesday: Club Rec e “'\
In lead up to our event, campers; = |
throughout the week got to create|
their own ID Cards. This was a hit, |
as each child's creativity really |
came out.

Once the party started, campers
and counselors got to enjoy party
music, dancing with each other,
and play the ultimate game of
freeze dance. To wrap up the day,
campers got to enjoy a slice of
pizza from Natales. Overall, it was
a great day full of silly dance
moves and lots of smiles.

Thursday: Talewise Science Show, “Mother Earth” I
During our second to last day of camp, kids got to experience an hour of
science fun, and the mysteries our planet has to offer. This was a perfect
indoor activity, as kids got to cool off, while the day was getting hotter
and hotter outside.




Lastly, on our final day of the camp season, we celebrated by playing our
top activities such as world cup, wiffle ball, and the infamous DODGEBALL!
With the variety of games and activities, we made sure to end the season
with a bang, making sure that everyone left with a smile on their face.
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As we officially close out the summer camp season, we want to thank all
our families of Long Hill Township for a wonderful six weeks. Our staff truly
enjoyed getting to know each camper by providing a fun and safe place to
be. We wish everyone a great rest of the summer and look forward to
making more memories next year!!

Lisa Seanton & 98ilt Caldarola (Long Hill Recreation)
O)%'ap gaudce, (Camp Director)

CUyssa Xiggo (Site Supervisor)




